
We acknowledge that Stratford is
situated on lands shared between
many First Nations, Métis and Inuit
peoples today. As a City, we have

responsibility for the stewardship of
the land on which we live and work.

Today we acknowledge
Haudenosaunee, Anishinaabe and

the Neutral (Attawandaron) peoples
and we are grateful to have the

opportunity to live, work, and play on
this land. 
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